25 November 2019

Mr William Hodgkinson
Director, Key Sites Assessments
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment

By email: william.hodgkinson@planning.nsw.gov.au
Cc: chris.ritchie@planning.nsw.gov.au

Dear Mr Hodgkinson
Qantas Flight Training Centre (SSD-10154) (Application)

Thank you for providing information to the Commission on 22 November 2019 following the
meeting with the Commission on 18 November 2019.

The Commission has also been provided with further information dated 21 November 2019
from the Applicant in relation to the draft Remediation of Land — State Environmental Planning
Policy No 55 (draft SEPP 55). In their letter, the Applicant has requested their correspondence
be considered as an amendment to the Application.

The Commission would be grateful if the Department could please review the information
submitted by the Applicant, and provide any advice particularly regarding the hours of operation
proposed in condition B24 and compliance with the draft SEPP 55 guidelines. The Commission
would appreciate a response to this by close of business Wednesday 27 November 2019.

If you have any questions, please contact Casey Joshua, Senior Planning Officer, on
h or at casey.joshua@ipcn.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely
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Anna Summerhayes
A/Executive Director
Independent Planning Commission
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